

15<sup>th</sup> July

## **Enrichment Week and Hot Weather**

Dear Parent or Carer,

As you will be aware, the weather on Monday and Tuesday next week is forecast to be very hot.

Accordingly, on Monday 18th July, pupils are allowed to attend school in their school PE kit.

For enrichment activities on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> July, pupils can wear non-uniform. Clothing should meet our guidance and be appropriate to the activity and the weather.

Please also ensure that pupils have a water bottle they can refill, as well as sunscreen. Where possible, pupils should also have a hat.

Our planned activities will be adapted and amended to ensure pupils stay safe and as comfortable as possible in the conditions.

The weather at the end of the week is forecast to be more temperate and, for the last day of term, **Thursday 21**<sup>st</sup> **July**, pupils will be expected to be in their normal uniform.

Yours faithfully,

Mr G Langston-Jones **Headteacher**